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PANORAMIC: Platform Adaptive trial of NOvel antiviRals for eArly treatMent of covid-19 

In the Community  
 

Dear <participant name> 
 
We are writing to thank you for your participation in the PANORAMIC Trial. PANORAMIC is a 

study of how different antiviral treatments may help treat COVID-19. Your contribution to this 

research is helping the NHS and health services around the world plan and provide the best 

possible treatment for people who get COVID-19.  

 

We enclose a copy of your Consent Form that gave your permission to be part of the study. 

The consent form is a record of the questions asked and the information given at that time. 

This was completed together with a member of our study team when you first joined the 

study.  We also enclose the Participant Information Sheet that explained the study at the time 

that you agreed to take part. We are sending these documents to you because we cannot be 

absolutely sure that you have received them in the past. We are sorry if this was the case. The 

most up to date information about the study can be found on our website: 

www.panoramictrial.org 

  

The study is still going on, in that we are also still looking at how the treatments we are 

studying affect any longer-term symptoms from COVID-19. We need to get information from 

all people who joined the study.  This involves us asking you some questions, online or by 

phone, three months and six months after you first joined the study.  We hope that you will 

be able to help us with this.  If so, you don’t need to do anything further, but please keep 

the information sheet and the consent form for your own records. 

 

If you wish to withdraw your consent to participate in the trial, please contact us with your 
study ID and details by telephoning using the details listed at the top of this letter.  
 

We are deeply grateful for your valuable and unique contribution to this research which has 

such far reaching importance for the NHS.   

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Professor Christopher Butler 
Chief Investigator, Panoramic Trial 
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